
 
What’s 

Happening  
in 4-H

 
Nov. 7 4-H Saddle-Up Club Meeting 
 Education 6:00pm — Meeting 7:00pm 

Nov. 11 4-H After School Art — 4:-00pm 
 Environmental Education Center 

Nov. 13 4-H Board Games— 5:00pm 

Nov. 14 4-H Photography Club Meeting — 5:00pm 

Nov. 14 4-H Dog Club Meeting — 7:00pm 

Nov. 18 4-H After School Art — 4:-00pm 
 Environmental Education Center 

Nov. 18 4-H Poultry & Rabbit Club Meeting — 6:00pm 

Nov. 18 4-H / FFA Livestock Club Meeting 
 Education 6:30pm — Meeting 7:30pm 

Nov. 19 4-H Embroidery Series — 4:30-6:30pm 

Nov. 25 4-H Cloverbuds Meeting — 4:30pm or 6:00pm 

Nov. 25 4-H After School Art — 4:-00pm 
 Environmental Education Center 

Nov. 28-29 Thanksgiving Holiday—Extension Closed 

Call the Extension Office to Register 859-572-2600 

A U G U S T  2 0 2 4  

 

Campbell County 4-H 
Recognition Night 

A large crowd 

attended the 

Campbell County 4-

H Recognition Night 

on October 30th. 

This annual event is 

held to recognize all 

of our 4-H youth for their accomplishments over the 

past year. Special recognition was awarded to three 

senior level members with the Outstanding 4-Her 

Award sponsored by MidWest Gas and the 4-H 

Council. Award 

winners pictured 

above were Joanna 

Joering, Talley 

Downs and Brianna 

Shields. Special 

thanks to the 4-H 

Council Officers and the 4-H Staff for organizing the 

event!  

4-H Achievement Application 

Deadline extended to November 11th 

Contact the Extension Office  

for more information. 
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4-H Embroidery 

https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
©rvlsoft/123RF.COM
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4-H Entomology Club  

For our last 4-H Entomology Club meeting 

of the year, we had special guest! The 

Cincinnati Museum Center brought all 

kinds of cool insect stuff for us to check 

out and taught us so many interesting 

facts! We experienced how insects see 

through compound eyes, learned how 

they use mimicry and camouflage to hide 

or hunt, and even saw a millipede, 

walking sticks, and hissing cockroaches 

(fan favorite!) up close. Entomology Club 

will resume in the spring, in the 

meantime, try something new!  

https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
©rvlsoft/123RF.COM
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H/posts/pfbid0uMGsfphJ4Co4nR14HKtSSxaP3sJcZyXiLEBf4XmnQJVkoVNNUVLNNsvXyMBMQ3Jkl
https://www.facebook.com/cincymuseum?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWV0w4Tvk2ZD9ssjy-sF9Z8ukTw4RdZIlpUwU3W_4h1Mpy4_9478I_PQwaxFcgDG7o4JS5DcRmJ7DQM7vKIU28zOTyoj7-RDJsQrM2OWvRMsqD6gtmxy_021IgyGFmXZPH9tSjDkGMStMQxIjirrUxkugQFqYU9zyGjecG29feqUg&__tn__=-%5dK-R
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4-H Fall Break - Felting Program 

Fall Break Felting was a fun way to 

spend an afternoon with 4-H! We 

made hedgehogs out of wool roving. 

Everyone thought of a unique way 

to make their hedgehog special-

from topknots, to funky eye brows, 

hats, flowers, and even flags!  

https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
©rvlsoft/123RF.COM
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H/posts/pfbid0w9TgsAiHio2eWdjk6E7f5qbZpTRuCMMp1VN7nagqwFoiWaDtrRooVb1cxzPLc7obl
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H/posts/pfbid0w9TgsAiHio2eWdjk6E7f5qbZpTRuCMMp1VN7nagqwFoiWaDtrRooVb1cxzPLc7obl
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4-H After School Art Program  

Our After School Art program was 
a hit! We worked on self-portraits, 
clay robots, wax resist with 
watercolor paint, and grid 
drawing. Attendees asked if we 
could add more of these classes, 

so we did! Registration is now 
open for our November After 
School Art classes. 

https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
©rvlsoft/123RF.COM
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H/posts/pfbid0EJarT6krTU3GaTXNJEYWTGEbWXjKRQwqBQQNx5fTLE59WkU66CgJTq2uFb4QQGmql
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4-H Nature Club  

Nature Club was double the fun with 
two sessions! We learned about 
leaves and went on a hike to gather 
up as many different kinds as we 
could find. Then we each shared our 
favorite leaf with the group. If you 

haven't hiked the trails at the 
Campbell County Environmental 
Education Center lately, now is the 
perfect time-the colors are brilliant!  

https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
©rvlsoft/123RF.COM
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H/posts/pfbid029rQn2mfUMnZ3TuCqB4zji9wEJQdqTMMyUXS7wjWnNxaP3HgnGFudqZv7HKywhT8gl
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCountyEEC?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXPFPVZfpMaFa9QHkQ_b8Xk4t0DJM4_TI7U52okUbFy6ACfWgECxDB2Q1fNyRtZFNLHWy-YAIVaKz-FEPoJvbuYMP2an-rGPF-gMvKADJ1rQXOoHX2kPxQSFm3fKRB9r5qvToefcgqXywMvvcu2RXHQMMw-68S3c-ozVqtYtnh5Mw&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCountyEEC?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXPFPVZfpMaFa9QHkQ_b8Xk4t0DJM4_TI7U52okUbFy6ACfWgECxDB2Q1fNyRtZFNLHWy-YAIVaKz-FEPoJvbuYMP2an-rGPF-gMvKADJ1rQXOoHX2kPxQSFm3fKRB9r5qvToefcgqXywMvvcu2RXHQMMw-68S3c-ozVqtYtnh5Mw&__tn__=-%5dK-R
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4-H Reality Store at Newport High School 

Thanks to all of the volunteers 
who helped present another 
successful YSC and 4-H Reality 
Store at Newport High School. 
A special thanks to Donna 
Watts for all of her efforts and 
support in offering this real-
life simulation activity!  

https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
©rvlsoft/123RF.COM
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H/posts/pfbid0CmaWuAHdg9GBHL864VqLr25LGrpViSztfNUUdYdLsduHh5VeiK38ZxjqQF9BKFXPl
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4-H Club RepoRts 

Sts. Peter and Paul 
On September 5, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting at 

Sts. Peter and Paul School 4th Grade. We voted and decided 

that our club’s name would be Fred Tickleberry 4-H Club. 

We also had officer elections for our classroom club. 

Anabelle was elected . Payton was elected Vice President. 

Knox was elected Secretary. Larkin was elected Reporter. 

We learned about 4-H and parliamentary procedures. Our 

next meeting will be October 3rd.  

St. Philip 
On September 18, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting 

at St. Philip School 5th & 6th Grade. We voted and decided 

that our club’s name would be Bengals Roar 4-H Club. We 

also had officer elections for our classroom club. Josie was 

elected President. Riley was elected Vice President. Blake 

was elected Secretary. Audrey was elected Reporter. We 

learned about 4-H and parliamentary procedures. Our next 

meeting will be November 20th.  

Newport Intermediate School - 3rd Grade 
On September 20, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting 

at Newport Intermediate School 3rd Grade. We voted and 

decided that our club’s name would be The Bengals 4-H 

Club. We also had officer elections for our classroom club. 

Logan was elected President. Miguelito was elected Vice 

President. Thea was elected Secretary. Aubrie was elected 

Reporter. We learned about 4-H and parliamentary 

procedures. Our next meeting will be October 18th.  

On September 20, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting 

at Newport Intermediate School 3rd Grade. We voted and 

decided that our club’s name would be Wild Stitch 4-H 

Club. We also had officer elections for our classroom club. 

Kaeman was elected President. Toni was elected Vice 

President. Frank was elected Secretary. DJ was elected 

Reporter. We learned about 4-H and parliamentary 

procedures. Our next meeting will be October 18th.  

4th Grade  
On October 23, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting at 

Newport Intermediate School 4th Grade. We voted and 

decided that our club’s name would be Wildcats 4-H Club. 

We also had officer elections for our classroom club. 

Jamauree was elected President. CJ was elected Vice 

President. Sadie was elected Secretary. Kaden was elected 

Reporter. We learned about 4-H and parliamentary 

procedures. Our next meeting will be November 8th.  

On October 23, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting at 

Newport Intermediate School 4th Grade. We voted and 

decided that our club’s name would be Newport Cats 4-H 

Club. We also had officer elections for our classroom club. 

Aria was elected President. Emirah was elected Vice 

President. Ariyah was elected Secretary. Kaylee was elected 

Reporter. We learned about 4-H and parliamentary 

procedures. Our next meeting will be November 8th.  

On October 23, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting at 

Newport Intermediate School 4th Grade. We voted and 

decided that our club’s name would be Wild Dogs 4-H Club. 

We also had officer elections for our classroom club. Kyle 

was elected President. Arlet was elected Vice President. 

Karen was elected Secretary. Jelani was elected Reporter. 

We learned about 4-H and parliamentary procedures. Our 

next meeting will be November 8th.  

On October 23, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting at 

Newport Intermediate School 4th Grade. We voted and 

decided that our club’s name would be Dr. Pepper 4-H 

Club. We also had officer elections for our classroom club. 

Caiden was elected President. Paisleigh was elected Vice 

President. Eugene was elected Secretary. Faith was elected 

Reporter. We learned about 4-H and parliamentary 

procedures. Our next meeting will be November 8th.  

5th Grade 
On September 25, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting 

at Newport Intermediate School 5th Grade. We voted and 

decided that our club’s name would be Big Backs 4-H Club. 

We also had officer elections for our classroom club. Lriyah 

was elected President. Chris was elected Vice President. 

Sophie was elected Secretary. Brinton was elected 

Reporter. We learned about 4-H and parliamentary 

procedures. Our next meeting will be October 30th.  

On September 25, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting 

at Newport Intermediate School 5th Grade. We voted and 

decided that our club’s name would be Clovers 4-H Club. 

We also had officer elections for our classroom club. Nina 

was elected President. Rocco was elected Vice President. 

Chase was elected Secretary. DeaJah was elected Reporter. 

We learned about 4-H and parliamentary procedures. Our 

next meeting will be October 30th.  

On September 26, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting 

at Newport Intermediate School 5th Grade. We voted and 

decided that our club’s name would be The Smarties 4-H 
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Club. We also had officer elections for our classroom club. 

CJ was elected President. Dolman was elected Vice 

President. Alan was elected Secretary. Coleton was elected 

Reporter. We learned about 4-H and parliamentary 

procedures. Our next meeting will be October 31st.  

On September 26, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting 

at Newport Intermediate School 5th Grade. We voted and 

decided that our club’s name would be Chicky Nuggies 4-H 

Club. We also had officer elections for our classroom club. 

Laray was elected President. Amira was elected Vice 

President. Renea was elected Secretary. Trinitee was 

elected Reporter. We learned about 4-H and parliamentary 

procedures. Our next meeting will be October 31st.  

Southgate Independent School - 5th Grade 
On September 16, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting 

at Southgate Independent School 5th Grade. We voted and 

decided that our club’s name would be Team Slay 4-H Club. 

We also had officer elections for our classroom club. Emma 

was elected President. London was elected Vice President. 

Lyla was elected Secretary. Tre was elected Reporter. We 

learned about 4-H and parliamentary procedures. Our next 

meeting will be October 14th.  

6th Grade 
On September 16, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting 

at Southgate Independent School 6th Grade. We voted and 

decided that our club’s name would be The Dino Nuggets 4-

H Club. We also had officer elections for our classroom club. 

Aaliyah was elected President. Harmony was elected Vice 

President. Kai was elected Secretary. Layla was elected 

Reporter. We learned about 4-H and parliamentary 

procedures. Our next meeting will be October 14th.  

7th Grade 
On September 17, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting 

at Southgate Independent School 7th Grade. We voted and 

decided that our club’s name would be The Drakes 4-H 

Club. We also had officer elections for our classroom club. 

Matt was elected President. Emori was elected Vice 

President. Chauncey was elected Secretary. Aunesty was 

elected Reporter. We learned about 4-H and parliamentary 

procedures. Our next meeting will be October 15th.  

8th Grade 
On September 17, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting 

at Southgate Independent School 8th Grade. We voted and 

decided that our club’s name would be The Skibidi Slicers 4-

H Club. We also had officer elections for our classroom club. 

Priscilla was elected President. Joey was elected Vice 

President. Verneda was elected Secretary. Mariah was 

elected Reporter. We learned about 4-H and parliamentary 

procedures. Our next meeting will be October 15th.  

Campbell Ridge - 4th Grade 
On October 7th, Mrs. Lee’s 4-H Beehive Club held their 

monthly meeting at Campbell Ridge Elementary School. 

After our club president Elise called the meeting to order, 

we said the Pledge of Allegiance and the 4-H pledge. 

Landon and Max helped lead the Pledges. There were 26 

members present at the meeting. The topic for this month’s 

meeting was Astronomy. One thing we did during this 

month’s meeting was talk about constellations. Our next 

meeting will be held in November. Jack Fulton 

On October 7th, Ms. Fischer’s 4-H Nature Club held their 

monthly meeting at Campbell Ridge Elementary School. 

After our club president Kinsley called the meeting to order, 

we said the Pledge of Allegiance and the 4-H pledge. Jordan 

and Isabella helped lead the Pledges. There were 21 

members present at the meeting. The topic for this month’s 

meeting was Astronomy. One thing we did during this 

month’s meeting was talk about navigating. Our next 

meeting will be held in November. Sadie Stinson 

On October 7th, Mrs. Evan’s 4-H Cool Kids Club held their 

monthly meeting at Campbell Ridge Elementary School. 

After our club president Rozzi called the meeting to order, 

we said the Pledge of Allegiance and the 4-H pledge. 

Hannah and Trace helped lead the Pledges. There were 25 

members present at the meeting. The topic for this month’s 

meeting was Astronomy. One thing we did during this 

month’s meeting was talk about stars. Our next meeting will 

be held in November. Caz Weinberg 

On October 7th, Mrs. Water’s 4-H Coffee Club held their 

monthly meeting at Campbell Ridge Elementary School. 

After our club vice president Chris called the meeting to 

order, we said the Pledge of Allegiance and the 4-H pledge. 

Corban and Maddy helped lead the Pledges. There were 22 

members present at the meeting. The topic for this month’s 

meeting was Astronomy. One thing we did during this 

month’s meeting was talk about science. Our next meeting 

will be held in November. Delilah Boh 

 



 

Page 14  — November 2024 

Grant’s Lick Elementary 
On October 3, 2024 we had our first monthly meeting at 

Grant’s Lick Elementary. We voted and decided that our 

club name would be 4-H Super Speakers. We also had 

officer elections for our classroom club. Rebekah was 

elected President. Avery was elected Vice President. Leland 

was elected Secretary. Lily was elected Reporter. There 

were 24 members present at our first meeting. We learned 

about the history of 4-H and parliamentary procedures. Our 

next meeting will be November 7th. 

On October 3, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting at 

Grant’s Lick Elementary. We voted and decided that our 

club name would be 4-H Speech Explorers. We also had 

officer elections for our classroom club. Paislee was elected 

President. Ginny was elected Vice President. Alex was 

elected Secretary. Vincent was elected Reporter. There 

were 24 members present at our first meeting. We learned 

about the history of 4-H and parliamentary procedures. Our 

next meeting will be November 7th. 

Crossroads Elementary  
On October 3, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting at 

Grant’s Lick Elementary. We voted and decided that our 

club name would be Mrs. Hicks 4-H Chipmunks Club. We 

also had officer elections for our classroom club. Mia was 

elected President. Charlotte was elected Vice President. 

Gabe was elected Secretary. Katey was elected Reporter. 

There were 19 members present at our first meeting. Our 

next meeting will be in November. 

On October 3, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting at 

Grant’s Lick Elementary. We voted and decided that our 

club name would be Mrs. Moores 4-H Alani Club. We also 

had officer elections for our classroom club. Ella was 

elected President. Hannah was elected Vice President. 

Naeveah was elected Secretary. Jamie was elected 

Reporter. There were 17 members present at our first 

meeting. Our next meeting will be in November. 

On October 3, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting at 

Grant’s Lick Elementary. We voted and decided that our 

club name would be Mrs. Hungate’s 4-H Slay Squirrels 

Club. We also had officer elections for our classroom club. 

Emma was elected President. Isa was elected Vice 

President. Carlee was elected Secretary. Addy was elected 

Reporter. There were 19 members present at our first 

meeting. Our next meeting will be in November. 

On October 3, 2024, we had our first monthly meeting at 

Grant’s Lick Elementary. We voted and decided that our 

club name would be Mrs. Leffingwell’s 4-H Cats Club. We 

also had officer elections for our classroom club. Jaz was 

elected President. Eli was elected Vice President. Olivia N. 

was elected Secretary. Westin was elected Reporter. There 

were 20 members present at our first meeting. Our next 

meeting will be in November. 

Cline Elementary 4-H Club Report 

Congratulations to the 4-H Club officers elected on October 31: 

Ms. Gilbert’s 4-H Panthers Paws 

President: Ava 

Vice President: Benji 

Secretary: Sophie 

Reporter: Myles S. 

Ms. Boone’s 4-H Cool Panthers 

President: Savannah 

Vice President: Olivia 

Secretary: Kennedy 

Reporter: Callie 

Ms. Figgins’ 4-H Shining Stars 

President: Sam 

Vice President: Lydia 

Secretary: Rachel 

Reporter: Melody 

4-H Club RepoRts 

The Campbell County 4-H 
Saddle Up Club met October 
3rd at the Alexandria 
fairgrounds. The club 
welcomed three new 
members. We discussed the 

upcoming banquet, fundraisers and education 
opportunities. The next meeting is November 7th 
at the Extension office.  Maddy Green  
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4-H Saddle Up Club  

Congratulations to all of the Saddle Up 

4-H Club members and leaders on an 

outstanding year! Everyone had an 

amazing evening celebrating their 

achievements.  

https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H
©rvlsoft/123RF.COM
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H/posts/pfbid02RAWbuyveR2x45fRnU8LbfFNNK5uWZvB13aHu9QybNoeBJiPXbp8YqpXwy9mpK6Uxl
https://www.facebook.com/CampbellCounty4H/posts/pfbid02RAWbuyveR2x45fRnU8LbfFNNK5uWZvB13aHu9QybNoeBJiPXbp8YqpXwy9mpK6Uxl
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kellsey.agnew@uky.edu 

Campbell County Extension Agent 
4-H Youth Development 

 
 
 

Sherri Farley 
sfarley@uky.edu 

Campbell County Extension Agent 
4-H Youth Development 

 
 
 

Owen Prim 
oprim@uky.edu 

Campbell County Extension Agent  
4-H Youth Development 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Campbell County  
Extension Assistants,  

4-H Youth Development 
 
 

Simon Boschert 
simon.boschert99@uky.edu 

 
Ginny Butsch 

ginny.butsch@uky.edu 
 

Kelli Hendricks 
kelli.hendricks@uky.edu 

The Martin-Gatton College of Agriculture, Food and 
Environment is an Equal Opportunity Organization with respect 
to education and employment and authorization to provide 
research, education information and other services only to 
individuals and institutions that function without regard to 
economic or social status and will not discriminate on the basis 
of race, color, ethnic origin, national origin, creed, religion, 
political belief, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender 
expression, pregnancy, marital status, genetic information, age, 
veteran status, physical or mental disability or reprisal or 
retaliation for prior civil rights activity.  

Reasonable accommodation of disability may be available with 
prior notice. Program information may be made available in 
languages other than English. 

Inquiries regarding compliance with Title VI and Title VII of the 
Civil Rights Act of 1964, Title IX of the Educational 
Amendments, Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act and other 
related matter should be directed to: 

-- Equal Opportunity Office, Martin-Gatton College of 
Agriculture, Food and Environment, 
University of Kentucky, Room S-105, Agriculture Science 
Building North, Lexington, Kentucky 40546, 

-- UK Office of Institutional Equity and Equal Opportunity, 13 
Main Building, University of Kentucky, Lexington, KY 40506-
0032, or 

-- US Department of Agriculture, Office of the Assistant 
Secretary for Civil Rights, 
1400 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C. 20250-9410.  

Help your youth learn the importance of saving 

money and reducing debt by encouraging 

them to enter the Piggy Bank Design Contest 

to celebrate Kentucky Saves Week! The 

contest is open now and piggy banks are 

due at the Campbell County Cooperative 

Extension Office by November 22, 2024. 

They can be 

dropped off during our regular office hours M-F; 8:00am—

4:30pm. The county winner will be entered in the area contest. 

The area winners will have their piggy banks on display in the 

Capitol Rotunda in Frankfort, KY in March & April.  

If you have any questions, please contact 4-H Extension Agent 

Sherri Farley at: sfarley@uky.edu 

2024 Winning Bank 


